RECEIVED MAR 2 2 2021

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

March 14, 2021

Ms. Cynthia Moyle
Acting Clerk
Corporation of the Municipality of Mississippi Mills
3131 Old Perth Road
R.R. No 2
P.O. Box 400
Almonte, Ontario
K0A 1A0

Dear Ms. Moyle:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of February 17, 2021.

Thank you for writing. The Prime Minister welcomes the views of Canadians on the issues that are important to them. You may be assured that your comments have been duly noted and are appreciated.

Once again, thank you for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely,

J.P. Vachon

Manager

**Executive Correspondence Services**